
 

2021 Nueces County A&M Club Scholarship Winners 
 

It is our pleasure to announce this year’s 3 scholarship winners:  

 

           Hannah Hooper ’25             Aiden Porter ’25                  Rylee King ‘25 

Hannah Hooper – Graduated from Flour Bluff High School 
Plans to study nursing and eventually become a Family Nurse Practitioner  
 
Aiden Porter – Graduated from Port Aransas High School 
Plans to study kinesiology and eventually become a Physical Therapist  

Rylee King – Graduated as the Valedictorian from Tuloso-Midway High School 
Plans to study medicine  

Please join me in congratulating these three outstanding students and 
wish them the best of luck in the next chapter of their lives at Texas 
A&M University!  

Gig’em!  
Erin Livermore ‘17 
Vice President School Relations, Nueces County A&M Club 
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President’s Corner 

Howdy, Salty Aggies! 

It is a busy time of the year, and I’m excited to see the growing attendance at our club events. 
We have many more events on the calendar this year, and I invite you to join us and come say 
“Howdy” at each one!  
 
We are coming off the heels of one of the best golf tournaments we have ever hosted. We raised 
over $14,000 at the 2021 George Puls, Jr. ’44 Memorial Golf Tournament! This amount will be 
added to our endowed scholarship in Mr. Puls’ name and will continue to grow over the years 
as we continue to contribute and grow the endowment. We cannot say “thank you” enough to 
those that participated and volunteered. We changed locations this year, and we were nervous 
about the change, but it ended up being a great move! Thank you to River Hills Country Club 
and their General Manager Mason Miller ’00 for helping make this year’s tournament so 
successful. We are especially grateful to our 12th Man Sponsors – The Puls Family and L&F 
Distributors! Be on the lookout later this year for our 2022 golf tournament details.  

Events we have to look forward to:  
 
- August Happy Hour – Thursday, August 5 at The Post starting at 5:30 PM 
- 10th Annual Salty Aggies Fishing Tournament – Friday & Saturday, July 30 & 31 at 
Port Aransas Fisherman’s Wharf  
*Registration now available at www.saltyaggies.com/events/fishingtournament   
- Aggie Night at the Hooks – Thursday, August 19 at 6:35 PM at Whataburger Field  
*Tickets available at www.saltyaggies.com/events/nightatthehooks    

As always, keep up with us on social media at www.facebook.com/SaltyAggies or 
www.instagram.com/SaltyAggies.  

I look forward to seeing you and talking with you at our upcoming events. If you have any 
questions or would like to speak to me, please email me at bwthomas91@gmail.com.  

 
Gig’em & God Bless!  
Brice Thomas ‘14 
President, Nueces County A&M Club 

http://www.saltyaggies.com/events/fishingtournament
http://www.saltyaggies.com/events/nightatthehooks
http://www.facebook.com/SaltyAggies
http://www.instagram.com/SaltyAggies
mailto:bwthomas91@gmail.com
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2021 George Puls, Jr. ’44 Memorial Golf Tournament 

 

It is an honor to continue the 
great legacy Mr. Puls, Jr. ’44 

started many years ago.  
We are thankful for the 
continued support of the 

Puls family every year at our 
golf tournament! 

Mr. & Mrs. George Puls, III with 
two of our scholarship winners, 

Hannah Hooper and Aiden Porter. 
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10th Annual Salty Aggies Fishing Tournament 
 

 

Friday, July 30, 2021 – Captain’s Party 
Saturday, July 31, 2021 - Tournament 

 

 

For registration and payment information, visit: 
www.saltyaggies.com/events/fishingtournament  

 

 

http://www.saltyaggies.com/events/fishingtournament
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Nueces County A&M Club Contributing Members 

*Paid members as of 07/07/2021 
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For information about our membership:   
www.saltyaggies.com/membership  
 
Order your own club fishing shirt: 
www.saltyaggies.com/shop  
 
For information about  
how you can get involved:  
Email us at saltyaggies@gmail.com  
 
Follow us on social media!  
www.facebook.com/saltyaggies  
www.instagram.com/saltyaggies  

 

www.saltyaggies.com 

Don’t see your name on our membership list?  
Have you paid your membership dues for 2021?  

Our membership form is easier than ever to complete!  
Visit www.saltyaggies.com/membership to complete the 

form and pay online.  
There is a new option to go green and opt out of our paper 
newsletter! We’re updating our email database and will be 

emailing newsletters starting this year. This will save the club 
on printing and postage! 

Club dues are based on the Muster year—April 21, 2021 to 
April 20, 2022 

Dues will be good from Muster to Muster starting in 2021!  

For questions about membership, please 
contact our VP of Membership Jason Early ’10 

at jasonsearly@gmail.com.  

http://www.saltyaggies.com/membership
http://www.saltyaggies.com/shop
mailto:saltyaggies@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/saltyaggies
http://www.instagram.com/saltyaggies
http://www.saltyaggies.com/membership
mailto:jasonsearly@gmail.com

